
T H E S T A T E H I S T O R I C A L 
S O C I E T Y O F W I S C O N S I N 

516 STATE STREET / MADISON, WISCONSIN 53706 / JAMES MORTON SMITH, DIRECTOR 

Division of Archives and Manuscripts 

J u l y 29, 1971 

Mr. Edmund Vasvary 
1301 Delaware Avenue Southwest 
Apartment N319, Box 908 
Washington, D. C. 20024 

Dear Mr. Vasvary: 

I n reply to your l e t t e r received July 12, the Tweedy 
Papers were received many years ago before the Society 
i n s t i t u t e d any d e t a i l e d inventories or card cataloging 
of i t s manuscripts. The a r t i c l e i n the Wisconsin Magazine 
of History did not give the date of the Haraszthy l e t t e r , 
but from the d e s c r i p t i o n i t seems l i k e l y that i t may be 
dated i n 1847. At present the Tweedy Papers for the 
1840 Ts and 1850's are i n use at our Area Research Center 
i n Eau C l a i r e , but they should be returned by the f i r s t 
of October. I w i l l check the box for 1847 for you. 
Should the l e t t e r not be located, any a d d i t i o n a l searching 
would have to be done by an outside searcher, whose 
fee i s $3.00 an hour. 

I am sorry that we are unable to answer your request 
immediately but as soon as the Tweedy c o l l e c t i o n i s r e ­
turned from Eau C l a i r e , I s h a l l scan the 1847 correspondence 
for you. 

Sin c e r e l y yours, 

JLH:dk 
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